
Summer Reading Expectations
Incoming 2nd Graders

Dear incoming 2nd grade families,

I am excited to have your child in my 2nd grade class next year! I know
they have made wonderful progress with Mrs. Olkowski in 1st grade. In order to
continue making progress, we need to keep reading over the summer.

1. Class-wide Book: Each student will read The Invisible Boy by Trudy Ludwig.
This was purchased by you through FACTS. There is no work to complete
with this book, just read and enjoy this summer! We will discuss the book as
a class our first week of school.

2. Individual books: In addition to our class-wide book, I ask that your child
read 10 books over the summer. There is a reading log attached where
you can keep track of the books. There are more than 10 lines if your child
reads more than 10 books. I have also included a choice board to make
reading even more fun this summer!


